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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 18th November 2016
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Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Mitchell. 
Our Learning This Week


In English lessons, we have continued to enjoy our book ‘FArTHER’ and have used our brilliant acting skills to put ourselves into the characters of father, mother and the boy, especially thinking about each character’s emotions and feelings. 


Using the drama as an inspiration, Year 4 have been using descriptive and ‘feeling’ words – abstract nouns – to write a diary entry in role as the boy. For example, 


“Today was the worst day of my life. Father is gone. Maybe forever. Father was devastated as he packed up as slowly as he could.”


In Maths, we have been developing our understanding of time using an analogue clock, 24 hour digital clocks and 12 hour digital clocks by converting between the three. e.g. 9.45pm, 21:45 and 





Year 4 have also been 


looking at time intervals.  In class we listed what times we did different things on a school day and then worked out how long each activity took.  














Homework


Spellings – there are more plurals to learn how to spell for homework, and rather than the Look Say Cover Write Check format, this week’s spellings are in the form of a quiz.  The spelling test next week will be based on knowledge of the spelling patterns rather than specific words.


Maths homework focuses on time, and in particular, time intervals.  Help from home is always crucial when covering this topic and we hope you will be able to spend some time with your child as they complete their Maths homework.


As ever, please encourage your child to read every day and record a note about their reading in their Reading Record.





Parents’ Evening Arrangements


Parents’ Evening Manager – Parentmail PMX – slight change:


Following on from the Parentmail sent out to you all on Monday 7th November, this is a reminder that the Parents’ Evening online booking system will go live on Tuesday 22nd November.  This will be open for 1 week with the closing date being Monday 28th November 2016.  Please remember to login to your Parentmail account to book your appointment.





Building Boxhenge








Dates for your Diary


21/11 – The last week of after school clubs


28/11 – Bring in a Christmas bauble to hang on the school Christmas tree this week








